Cook, Scott

From: Jake Brown <jake@mtvoters.org>

Sent: Thursday, December 23, 2021 9:54 AM

To: Cook, Scott

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Complaint: Nielson v Montana Conservation Voters Action Fund, 2021-CFP
025

Attachments: 12-22-2021 Response Letter.docx.pdf

Good morning,

Please see our attached response to Nielson V Montana Conservation Voters Action Fund. We're looking forward to
getting this issue resolved, and putting processes in place to prevent it from happening again.

Thanks, and happy holidays.

Jake Brown e Political Director

Montana Conservation Voters ¢ www.mtvoters.org [mtvoters.org]

Jake@mtvoters.org ¢ 406-855-7821 (c)
Helena Office ¢ 432 N Last Chance Gulch, Ste ]

Pronouns: He/Him

This email and any documents which may accompany it, may contain confidential and other privileged information from Montana
Conservation Voters, and is covered by the Electronic Communications Privacy Act, 18 U.S.C. 2510-2521. This communication is
intended only for the person(s) or entity/entities to which it is addressed. Any review, retransmission, dissemination or other use of,
or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the intended recipient(s) is prohibited. If
have you received this message in error, please call (406) 254-1593 and reply to this email notifying us that you are not

the intended recipient. And please immediately permanently delete the material.



December 22, 2021

Jeffrey A. Mangan, Commissioner of Political Practices
1209 Eighth Avenue

PO Box 202401

Helena, MT 59620-2401

Subject: Complaint received December 17, 2021; Nielson v
Montana Conservation Voters Action Fund, 2021-CFP

025

Commissioner Mangan,

After receiving your letter notifying us about the above captioned complaint alleging violations of
Montana’s campaign reporting and disclosure laws, we conducted a review of our campaign finance
filings covering the 2021 General Election.

As part of that review, we discovered that certain independent expenditures, conducted by Montana
Conservation Voters Action Fund, were not timely reported. Accordingly, we reached out to your office,
and spoke with Kymberly Trujillo, receiving instructions on how to submit the past due reports.

Pursuant to those instructions, we submitted two type C6 reports through the Montana Campaign
Electronic Reporting System, covering all relevant activity. Further, we have instituted internal processes
to ensure that future reports to your office will be filed timely and accurately, to prevent these disclosure
issues from occurring again.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Sincerely,

Jake Brown, Political Director
Montana Conservation Voters Action Fund



